
CONFERENCE: 

 http://107.22.164.43/millennium/mppc-1017.html. 

The Millennium Project’s Planning Committee will hold 
its 2017 meeting in Mexico City October 9-10 followed by 
a public conference Mexico in the Global Future for more 
information see:

The Millennium Project:

http://www.pucsp.br/catedraignacysachs/catedra.html


